
 

Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 

Date: 2019/3/7 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

U.S.A. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

We, Hon Hai Precision Ind. Co., Ltd. would like to confirm that the product with FCC 

ID: MCLU97B003 (Grant date: 09/13/2018) has further modification made on Adding 

adapter and product name ; neither circuit design nor main function has been 

changed. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Rio Chen   

Compliance Manager  

Hon Hai Precision Ind. Co., Ltd. 

Tel: +886-3-5784975 

E-mail: Rio.chen@foxconn.com 


